
Notice of free shuttle bus service suspension 

 

We would like to thank you for your continued support of Quintessa Hotel Osaka Bay. 

Due to various reasons, including the impact of the spread of the new coronavirus, we 

have decided to suspend the following routes. 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause to customers who had planned to use 

these services, and would appreciate your understanding. 

 

Suspension period:  1 December 2020 - for the time being (no recovery expected) 

Suspended routes:  Osaka Station/Kaiyukan/Cosmosquare Station 


